
 

 

  

10 June 2020 
OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

 
 
          FOI reference number AA20/803 
 

Ms Alison Sandy 
560 Sir Samuel Griffith Drive 
MOUNT COOT-THA   QLD   4066 
 
 
Dear Ms Sandy 
 
I refer to your application received on 14 May 2020, requesting access to information under 
the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (the Act).  
 
I note you have requested: 
 
‘I am seeking access to documents, specifically de-identified compensation claims by teachers 
since 1 June, 2019 to the date of this application. As per previous years, I am happy to be 
provided the information in a report format, with the following parameters: - Injury date - 
Accepted/Denied claim status - Physical/psychological injury type - Injury mechanism 
description - Claim cost. Please exclude duplicates, documents that have already been publicly 
released, media statements/reports/articles and correspondence with media.’ 

 
In response, I wish to advise that I have made a determination to release the information 
requested in accordance with section 23 of the Act. 
 
Please find attached an account for additional fees incurred for processing the request. The 
information in respect to registered employers (in report format) will be emailed to you 
upon receipt of payment. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the determination you may apply for an internal review by writing 
to the Chief Executive Officer within 30 days after the date of this notice.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Anne Scanlon 
Accredited FOI Officer 

 


